From: Ken Pfau

To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A
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I am a landlord in Marion, Polk, and Lincoln counties. | urge you to vote no on HB 2004-A. This bill will
require me to raise my rents and be more selective in choosing renters which will create more issues in
todays market.

Respectfully,
Ken Pfau
Pfau Management Associates
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